
St Jude the Apostle- Willington                                                              3rd Sunday of Advent                                                                               16
th

 December 2007                                                             

Parish office open  Mon –Fri 9.30am to 12.30pm phone 4600127   email judesparishoffice@eircom.net 

 
Parish Finances 

 

House to House      €1345 

VDP Collection €20,000                 

 

 

Christmas Cards, 
Calendars & Mass 
bouquets + full range 

of general cards for all 
occasions available in 

the Parish Office. 
 

Christmas Timetable 
and Parish Calendars 

are ready to be 
distributed to all homes 

in the Parish if you 
could help with the 
distribution of these 
please call into the 

parish office after any 
of the Masses this 

weekend . 

 
The Society of 

St.Vincent De Paul wish 
to acknowledge with 

thanks the sum of 
€20,000 which was 
collected here last 
weekend. 
 

 

� 
 

Recently Deceased 
 

Martin Fitzpatrick 

Marie Fitzmaurice 
Miriam Butler 

James Victor Mc Glynn 
Christina Lynch 
Andrew Keating 
Anniversaries 

 
James Cox 

Eileen Hartnett 
Patricia Doyle 

Deceased members of 
Lynch Family 

Deceased members of 
Twomey Family 
Frank Murphy 
Kathleen Scott 

Michael McNamara 
Sinead Hayes 
Mary Murnane 
Thomas Kearney 

Hugh Doyle 
Tommy Morris 

Eileen Manzor 
Maura Lawless 
Ann Westby 
Carmel Reddin 
Margaret Welsh 

May They Rest In Peace 

 

 

Lectio Divina       
Group meets in Parish 

Centre 10.45am & 

7.30pm each Monday  

 

 

Christian Meditation 
 

Group meets in room 3 of 

the Parish Centre on 

Tuesdays at 8.00pm. All 

are 

welcome 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary  
Annual Carol Service 

this Sunday 16th 
December at 

8.pm  

 
 
 
 

 
Christmas 

Reconciliation Service 
Monday 17th December at 

8.pm  

 

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT 

DE PAUL 
St Jude’s Conference, 
Willington, Templeogue, 
Dublin 6W 

 
 

Your local conference 
works with families in 

our parish. 
If you feel you or 

someone you know 
needs our help at this 

time please contact in 
confidence  

Society of St. Vincent De 

Paul  
Head Office 

Telephone : 8550022 
 

 
All ministers of the Word 

and Eucharist are 
reminded to check their 

rotas for allocation  of 
Masses over the 

Christmas period and if 
for any reason you are 

unable to fulfil your 
appointed Mass please 

endeavour to obtain a 

replacement  


